From: Stewart J & P

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: No renewal of General Permit

Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 11:11:30 AM
Dear ADEQ,

The NPDS General Permit # ARG590000 instituted to speed the permitting process for CAFOs, has
allowed an industry that pollutes air water and soil to exist in the watershed of a national river where
much of the population depends on tourism economically, either directly or indirectly. This permit
evidently requires no honest environmental assessment, or any other kind of evaluation of the
prospective site of a CAFO. There appears to be no consideration of geologic conditions, economic
interests, schools or other public facilities, national historic sites, health of either people or wildlife, roads
and infrastructure of an area. Please deny renewal of the NPDES General Permit ARG59000!

Pamela E. Stewart
PO Box 632
Jasper, AR 72641
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